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Photographies during the annual RING Meeting 
Nancy School of Geology 

 

This policy is available on the Home page of the event, in the section “Captation & Photographs”. 

In the frame of the annual RING meeting, photographs will be taken during: 

 The technical conferences, 

 The conviviality moments: ice breaker cocktail, dinner, and coffee breaks. 

The photographs are used for the following purposes: the promotion of the event, of RING’s 

research and the communication about the event and RING activities. 

The photos taken may be shared on the following media and networks:  

 RING Website 

 RING LinkedIn and Twitter page 

 RING Mailing lists (ring_announce and ring_research) 

The participants are asked to give their consent for photographs before attending the event, on 

the online registration form. 

Designated members of the RING team will take the photographs using their smartphones.  

Therefore, these designated members will sign a confidentiality form and commit to: 

 not share the photos they have taken online, or on their personal social media accounts, or 

to any third party, 

 only upload the photos they have taken on a dedicated folder “RING Meeting photos” 

created for the event, and with a password restricted access, 

 delete the photos they have taken from their smartphone once they have uploaded them 

on the above mentioned folder. 

These signed confidentiality forms form will be available for consultation by the participants upon 

request. 

According to the legal provisions of the Règlement général sur la protection des données 

N°2016/679 (RGPD) and the law N°78-17 on « Informatique et Libertés », you have a right of 

access, rectification, opposition, erasure, limitation and portability of your personal data. To 

exercise this right, you can contact : georessources-ring-secretary@univ-lorraine.fr  

For more information about your rights and the data protection or for any complaint, you can 

consult the Commission Nationale de l’Informatique et des Libertés (CNIL) website at this address: 

www.cnil.fr  

Regarding social networks, web portals and other forums, for which the RING team is not 

responsible of posts, security of the information systems or applications, the RING team cannot 

technically prevent the reproduction of part or all of the photos, or their exploitation except for 

private, educational or scientific purposes. On these socializing websites, the RING team cannot 

limit, in space or time, the disclosure of information. It does not guarantee and cannot be held 

responsible for the use that may be made of the photographs taken. 
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